
TOOELE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 

School Year 2017-2018 

 

 The Tooele County School District will be 

accepting applications from elementary and 

secondary students who are interested in enrolling 

in a school outside of their resident school boundary 

for the 2017-18 school year.  Once the enrollment 

of a school exceeds the declared capacity, no further 

applications will be approved. 

  

NOTE:  If your student is currently approved to 

attend a school outside of his/her boundary, there 

will be no need to reapply.  However, if your 

student plans to leave the school he/she is currently 

approved to attend, an application will be required. 

 

Applications:  Parents can pick up an application in 

the office at any school, available on the District 

website or at the Tooele County School District 

Office, 92 S Lodestone Way, Tooele, UT  84074.   

Or Standard Open Enrollment Application17-18 

 

Early Enrollment Application Window:  

December 1, 2016 

 through February 17, 2017 

 

Information:  Contact the District Office 

(435)833-1900, Ext. 1104 

http://tooeleschools.org/_layouts/Images/Standard_Open_Enrollment_Application17-18.pdf

